RANCHO DE CARNUE
ARCHEOLOGICAL SITE

This historic archeological site, located adjacent to the
Singing Arrow Community Center, has not been touched in a
few decades and remains fenced off to the public. Councilor
Harris would like to change that. He recently introduced a
resolution designating the site worthy of further
investigation and recognizing the significance of this historic
site, known as Rancho de Carnué, in order to preserve its
archeological and cultural heritage. New techniques are
available to re-examine the site so that more of the area can
be used for interpretation, education, and more active public
access. We look forward to working with the Parks and
Recreation’s Open Space Division on this project as well as
the University of New Mexico and possibly APS. For more
information about this process, please see the copy of
Resolution R-14-113.



